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Board Direction 

BD-007222-20 

ABP-308484-20 
 

 

The submissions on this file were considered at a Board meeting held on  

21/12/2020. 

 

The Board decided to treat this case under section 48 of the Planning and 

Development Act 2000, as amended. The Board also decided, based on the 

Reasons and Considerations set out below, that the planning authority be directed, 

as follows: 

 

-  Remove condition number 4. 

 

Reasons and Considerations 

Having regard to the correspondence received from Louth County Council on the 4th 

day of November 2020, and their acceptance, in line with Departmental circular PL 

03/2018, that the development contribution in respect of this development should be 

waived, the Board considered it appropriate to remove Condition Number 4. 

 

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 21/12/2020 

 Dave Walsh   

 

 


